Access to the ESPI system

InPost S.A. with its registered office in Luxembourg _"Company"_ informs that on July 22,
2021the Company gained access to the Electronic Information Transmission System _ESPI_.
Therefore, from that date the Company begins to provide information using the ESPI
system, in accordance with the relevant law.

Signatures of the persons representing the Company:

e Adam Aleksandrowicz - CFO



